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We did it! 

I am humbled by the strong support and the big win for GUSD’s Board of Education, Area E! Thank you! 

The support of our teachers, parents, students, neighbors, voters, friends, volunteers and donors has meant a great deal to our
campaign! You opened your homes for neighborhood coffees and fundraisers, labeled postcards, called voters, knocked on doors,
shared your input and inspiration, and made this victory possible.
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Some Moments from Our Campaign

I look forward to building on our strong track record of getting things done for our students, employees and families. Together, we will
continue on the solid foundation we’ve set — securing every student’s opportunity to be successful in college, career and in life. 

Please join us for the swearing-in ceremony on Tuesday, April 21st, at 4:30 PM at the GUSD Administration Building, Boardroom.
Thanks again!

Sincerely,
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